
Follow up on Nidera specific instance

With a view to learning from the handling of the specific instance and monitor progress on the Nidera
NCP dialogue, the NCP invited parties to inform the NCP on their practical experiences with the
Enterprise’s human rights policy one year after publication of the Final Statement in this case. In March
2013 the Netherlands NCP received the mutual report of both notifiers (SOMO - www.somo.nl, CEDHA –
www.cedha.org.ar, INCASUR and Oxfam Novib) and Nidera B.V. covering practical experiences on all the
main terms of the mutually satisfactory agreement. In addition Nidera B.V. provided information on
initiatives implemented during the last year as part of their CSR approach. This includes a company-wide
Nidera Human Rights Policy and a Human Rights Due Diligence Procedure (both available at

www.nidera.com) implemented within the company.

The NCP wishes to congratulate parties involved with the very positive progress report. It is very
comforting to see that the stakeholder dialogue did not stop at the end of the NCP procedure, but seem
to be intensified. This is a very good example of the basic assumption behind CSR that it must be
stakeholder driven. The handling of the notification by all parties can be an example for other

companies.

Interested parties can review the report upon request at the NCP office in The Hague.
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